
From: Pablocruzin pablocruzin@shaw.ca
Subject:
Date: January 10, 2022 at 12:20 PM
To:

From FDA Presentation - VRBPAC-10.22.20-Meeting-Presentation-COVID19-CBER-
Monitoring-Vaccine (See Page 16 Pfizer Adverse Events).pdf

Regards,

Paul C. Bush
pbush001@me.com
(C) 604 807 8075

“There is no greater tyranny than that which is perpetrated under the shield of the law and in the 
name of justice.”
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